
 

 

 
 

September 7, 2021 

Mayor Bradshaw and City 
Councilors City of Ketchum 
Ketchum, Idaho 

Mayor Bradshaw and City Councilors: 

 

Recommendation to Approve Starbucks Lease Addendum. 

Recommendation and Summary 
Staff requests Council authorize the Mayor’s signature on the Starbucks lease Addendum.  

 
“I move to authorize the Mayor to sign the Starbucks Lease Addendum.” 

 

The reasons for the recommendation are as follows: 

 

• Cairde Group seeks to renew the final five-year term of their Starbucks tenant lease at the location of 491 
Sun Valley Road  

• Both Cairde Group and the City agree to addendum terms  

• Legal has reviewed the material and approves to proceed   
 

History 

• The Caidre Group initiated a lease with the Urban Renewal Agency in August of 2011.   

• The original term was extended for an additional five-years by amendment in November 2016.   

• The final five-year lease extension, per the recommended addendum, when approved, will take 
effect November 2021.           
 

Financial Impact 
The new five-year lease calls for no increase in fiscal year 2022 but then 2% increases in the following 
years. 
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The City of Ketchum will recognize the following financials from this agreement:    
 

Year 1  Year 2  Year 3  Year 4 Year 5  

$ 5,539.00 pr. 
month 

$ 5,649.78 pr. 
month 

$ 5,762.78 pr. 
month 

$ 5,877.78 pr. 
month 

$ 5,995.78 pr. 
month 

 
Sincerely,  
 

Tara Fenwick  

 
Tara Fenwick  
City Clerk  
 
Attachments:  

• Addendum 2021  

• Amendment 2016  

• Original Lease   
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